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                                                                                                                                       District 9423
CAMBRIDGE COURIER
___________________________________________________________Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am):
Wednesday 2nd October 2024
Activity: Social outing to Empress Josephine’s Garden (NO MEETING THIS DAY)
      On Duty:  Club Host:  N/a                                            Set up/Pack up:  N/a 



NEWS ABOUT OUR CLUB MEETINGS, ROTARY GENERALLY  & OUR WORLD



A plateau is the highest form of flattery
GENERAL NEWS ITEMS

· Our Driver Training programme will take place at the Showgrounds on Wednesday 27th November. Peter Wagner is seeking volunteers for the day.
· Please let Jim know if you can again deliver poppies and collect monies from the schools for the RSL Remembrance Day. Jim is seeking more volunteers if you are not already down.
Coming up soon
Wednesday 9th October 2024

Activity: Kuenzang Tshering – Bhutan and the Bhutanese Way of Life
Club Host:  Frank Nathan
Set up/pack up:  Peter Wagner


IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING
Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                      
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Birthdays:  none this week
Wedding anniversaries: none this week
Rotary anniversaries: none this week
Those members present at last Wednesday’s meeting were treated to an hilarious presentation of anecdotes from our own member, John Gartlan, on the “lighter side of the law”. With 44 years as a solicitor in Melbourne John had plenty of experiences to draw upon and he had us all in stitches for the entire time. Humour spreads across all areas of legal practice and John had many examples from the various courts of law, wills, accident reports etc. A number were told against himself. A couple of lawyer jokes – “99% of lawyers give the rest a bad name” and “Why don’t sharks attack lawyers? Answer: Professional courtesy”. John could easily get a gig as a stand up comedian based on that presentation. Thanks John for a most enjoyable breakfast.

Peace Poles: Jeremy thanked all those members who had attended the many World Peace Day Ceremonies to date at a number of local primary schools – Cate, Peter B, David J, Don, Frank and of course Jeremy himself. Christine Tonkin, MLA and Stephanie Proud, Stirling Deputy Mayor, have also been in attendance. Jeremy still has 3 schools to go.

Visit to Kara Mulia: Graham announced there was a party of 12 members and partners who have indicated they would like to go to Surabaya in June 2025. If interested please contact Graham.
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